308h February 1958
General Delive

Mr. Robers L. Pyle
8117 Radford Drive
Seattle 15, Washingtom

Dear Bob:

A Tow monthe age I returmed frem Shred youre
in Australia tc conduod more observations from the ¢
of Haleakala. My Amnstralian results will appear in
Barch 1968 issue of the Joumnal of Geophysical Research
entitled "Between the Atmospheriocs®. '

Presently I am trying to get ay affaizs im opdyr.
Last week I wias over to Nomolulu and picked up my hygro-
thermegraph charts from Saul Prioce at the Weather Burseau.
I seoured my microbarogzaph ohirts from Paul Ekern of
PRI, with 3he exoeption of the month of June 1954. Neither
he »OR Sanl oellld find these and the concensus of opinica
secmdd %0 be that you still had them. If so, I thank you
for taking osre of them and would now like these :a:n-
urogph oharts sent to a0 30 that my files will b
complets. I hops ¢ make further ssudies ofthese charts '
ertconjunouon with the hygrothermograph churss in the o
WUTE»

Enclosed is a reprint of my 1583~4 resulis. 1 am
continuing these cbservations and analysis on a new
series starsing NHovember 1957. Before I left for

Australia, you e to m8 & copy of your results abous

Pressure Variations on Oalu Island. BSaul showed to me .
your Maui vesults foy June 1954. If ybu have an extri X
oopy 1°'G apprecints receiving one. Later in the summer K
I expect to make a trip to the mainland and may have an
opportunity to eall on you in Beattle.

Best regards,

Grote Raber



